
 

 

HPHC Seattle: Our In-reach, Outreach, New Life Campaign witnessing condition 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
October 15, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings from Bothell, WA. I hope you are having a wonderful weekend. 

 

My utmost gratitude to all who have been 

participating in our In-reach, Outreach, New Life 

Campaign witnessing condition which will end this 

October 20th. Also, from our international 

headquarters, we are having the 2nd 40 days Period 

of Special Activities and Devotion (Jeongseong) 

Marking the 10th Anniversary of True Father's 

Holy Ascension. In unity with our True Mother and 

our international community, let us continue with 

our condition until the 27th of October. Also, 

please join us in our Divine Principle Workshop on 

October 22, 2022 from 1:00 PM to 6:00 PM at 

Windermere. Dr. Sandra Lowen will be our 

lecturer. Pastor Nelson Mira created a beautiful 

flyer for this that you can share with others. (DP 

lecture flyer) (Flyer pdf) 

 

Our ACLC outreach team continue with their work, 

and they have been visiting our pastors and 

ministers, meeting with them both in person and 

online. Some are having Divine Principle study 

with their contacts. They will have a prayer 

gathering on Saturday, October 22, 2022 from 

10:30 - 11:30 am via zoom. Please check your 

email for flyer and for the link. 

 

Thank you to our Youth Ministry volunteers for 

taking care of our Middle and High School 

students. They had a wonderful group meeting at 

Windermere Mansion last Saturday, October 8. Here is a link to some photo taken that day. Youth Group 

10/8/22 

 

They will be having their Harvest Festival Celebration (Halloween) on October 22, 2022 also. Please 

reach out to Youth Pastor Miyuki Granstrom for details. 

 

I would like to invite you for our Young Adult Ministry Sunday Service on October 30, with Elijah 

Maddox giving the message. And on the 23rd, Pastor David Ryan will be coming to give the Sunday 

message. After the service that day, October 23, we will have a town hall meeting to share with you our 

plans for our Seattle Properties. 

 

For this Sunday, October 16, 2022, our Sunday message will be given by Mr. Michael Lancey on the 

topic "Mother of Peace". I look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Thank you again for all your support through your attendance and participation in our different ministry 

activities and through your time, tithes and donations. Let us continue to support one another. Prayers to 

all those who are going through difficulties, may you be comforted by heaven. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 



 

Divine Principle 
WORKSHOP 

  Theme: 
“Creating a World of Peace based on the Divine Principle” 

October 22, 2022, Saturday 
1pm - 6pm (dinner after the workshop) 

Windermere Mansion 
6601 NE Windermere Road, Seattle, WA 98115 

Lecturer 
Dr. Sandra Lowen,  

Ph.D., LCSW 

Open to all guests and Unficationists of all ages! 

Please RSVP by Friday, 12:00 noon to Pastor Rosie Dijan Muyongo @253-282-1846 
or email at rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@gmail.com  


